
St Lawrence Pre-School (North-Wingfield) 
       Term dates: 2nd November-17th December.  Contact: 07969 479260  

Hello! - Welcome back everyone, we welcome to setting this term Freddie, Reece, Noah and Ellie. We look forward to settling them in and getting to 

know their families. Joining us this term we also have two students, Hannah will be in Pre-School on Monday’s and Leanne will be joining us on   

Wednesday’s we welcome them both to the team.  

We will be confirming your child’s hours for January very shortly.  

This Term! 
The first week we will be learning about bonfire night, fireworks and fire safety, during circle times we will be sharing news about what we 
have seen and where we have visited.  
We are learning about  festivals and occasions from around the world, looking how they are celebrated. We will celebrate Remembrance 
day, making poppy’s and visiting church, and hope to raise some pennies for BBC children in need.  
We are having a week learning about shapes, going on a shape hunt and making lots of exciting models using various 3D shapes.  
A parent suggested we used the weather to support the children’s development, we are going to explore the changes during the autumn 
season and look at hibernation, using the children's ideas to create habitats for different animals.  
Our story this term is Stickman, we will be doing lots of activities around this story,  looking at the characters and settings, predicting what 
could happen and recalling the events. Please ask a member of staff if you would like to borrow a copy of the story to share with your child at 
home.  

Nativity Play - Thursday 17th December 
This year the Nativity Play will be for all children who are 3 or 4 years old and funded.  

 

Children involved will need to be at Pre-School for 9am we will get them into costumes and bring them 
up to church ready for the Nativity.  

The Nativity will begin in church at approximately 9.30am and last for 30 minutes with refreshments       
afterwards. There will be plenty of seats so bring all the family!  

 

Pre-School will be open as normal throughout the day.  
Filming and photography is welcome, all we ask is that you do not post any of these images or films onto 

the internet or social media sites.  
 

PLEASE SPEAK TO LAURA/SARAH/ELEANOR IF YOU DO NOT WISH YOUR CHILD TO TAKE PART OR YOU HAVE ANY              
QUESTIONS.  

Cold Weather! 
Please provide warm,     
waterproof coats, and hats, 
gloves and scarves as the 
weather gets colder.   
 Please remember to label!  

 Children In Need—Friday 13 November 
Pyjama party 

 

If your child attends on this day they are invited to wear 

their pyjamas to Pre-School and/or come with crazy hair. 

A voluntary donation of £1.00 is suggested. Please also 
bring in any loose change to put “pennies on Pudsey”. 

 
 

 

Christmas Party - Friday 20th December at Chuckles, Clay Cross  
Please see you child’s individual newsletter for times. 
All children are invited to join us, there will be time to play, have lunch and meet Santa. Santa Claus will  
bring presents for the Pre-School children.  
To confirm attendance we ask for £1 donation towards the cost of venue, remaining costs are subsidised 
by Pre-School.  
Siblings of Pre-School children will need to pay chuckles entrance fee if attending.  
All children must be accompanied by an adult.  

Parent Consultation 

Make an appointment to see your child’s key person during the week commencing Monday 23rd November, between 9.15 and 
3pm! Discuss how they have settled in, their progress and next steps, and we’d love to know what they are interested in at 
home and what they’ve been doing! Appointments can be made when you drop off/pick up your child from Friday 13 Nov. 


